
 

 

CFDR Update:  August 28, 2015                            
________________________________________________________ 
Welcome Back Party – Thursday, September 10th  
Thursday, September 10, 4:00-5:00 pm 
Black Swamp Pub & Bistro, Bowen-Thompson Student Union 
The CFDR invites you to a welcome reception. Light appetizers and beverages will be served. Cash bar. 
________________________________________________________ 
Funding Opportunity for a Needs Assessment/Gap Analysis of Suicide Prevention and 
Treatment in the Community 
OhioMHAS is seeking a researcher to conduct a needs assessment and gap analysis of community-based 
services and supports throughout Ohio for individuals at-risk of suicide. And families and friends affected by a 
suicide death. Services and supports include the spectrum of prevention, intervention, treatment, and 
postvention services and supports. The full RFP is at this link. Proposals are due September 24, 2015. 
________________________________________________________ 
BGSU/OSU Graduate Student Conference on Population – Submissions due 
September 28 
The 9th annual BGSU/OSU Graduate Student conference will take place Friday, October 30th at the Institute for 
Population Research at the Ohio State University. Proposals should be submitted to Sarah Garver by Monday, 
September 28. Past BGSU/OSU conferences. 
________________________________________________________ 
Programming Help – Drop-in Hours Are 2:30-4:30 Tuesdays and Thursdays 
Questions about SAS or Stata? Data analyst, Hsueh-Sheng Wu, offers hands-on instruction in each of these 
statistical programs. Drop-in hours are 2:30-4:30 pm every Tuesday and Thursday. Please email him to make 
an appointment if you need to meet outside these hours (wuh@bgsu.edu). 
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